
Friends of Pilsley School AGM 14/10/2022 

A Welcome was given by Rebecca spray


Present

Rebecca spray Chair (RS), Emma Coleman (EC), Kevin Parkes treasurer (KP), Liz Parkes - Secretary  (LP), 
Becky Llovell (BL), Katie Wood (KW), Clare Scothern (CS), Amanda Bixler (AB), Matthew Bixler (MB)


Apologies 

Becky Vardy (BV), Hayley Moran (HM) - offered help but not to be on committee


1. The minutes of the last meeting were approved.


2. There were no matters arising from the minutes.


3. There were no correspondence relating to the AGM.


4. Chairperson's report

Fundraising from the fair was £1,462. Very positive event, children had a lot of fun. Worked well 
with the blessing of the well. We want to keep the momentum of the day. It was great to have 
people just step forward and volunteer. A real community feel. 


5. Treasurer's report

Kev gave a report of the accounts. These will be displayed on the website. Summer fair monies 
need to be handed over to the school. 


6. Election of officers


• Chairperson RS proposed by EC and seconded by KW


• Vice Chairperson EC proposed by KW and seconded by CS


• Minute secretary LP proposed by KW and seconded by EC


• Treasurer KP proposed by EC and seconded by BL


• Tuck shop BL & KW proposed EC and seconded by LP


• Second hand uniform ALL


• Website LP proposed RS seconded EC


• Recycling ALL - EC, LP main drivers, rest to encourage recycling and collection to school 
proposed LP seconded KP


• Communications to school to circulate to parents BL proposed CS and LP seconded 


Any other business 

BS thanks all involved for coming and for their hard work in keeping FOPS going over the last year 
and going forward.


Budget

The money from the fair is going as a lump fund to the school. BS proposed that we round it up to 
£1500 so £500 goes to each class, seconded by KW. KP to write cheques to school.


Next AGM October 2023

Next meeting Friday 11 November 2022 at Hassop Cafe at 15.45 


Close the meeting at 16:30.


